
 
TMS Board Report 
February 2025 
 
Teaching, Learning & Relevance 
Current Work 

●​ 2024-25 TMS Scorecard Stoplight 
●​ Co-teaching/co-planning work is continuing with Math, ELA, and SPED 
●​ The teachers that are involved in the Khanmigo pilot have had some meetings and professional 

development with Mr. Schommer and personnel from both of the CESAs involved in the pilot.  
The pilot should be starting in the middle of this month. 

 
Whole Student 
Current Work 

●​ Students will be taking the YRBS (Youth Risk Behavior Survey) on February 5th. 
●​ Yearbook club hosted a cover contest for this year’s edition.  

○​ 8th grade students were invited to create their own cover art. Voting for all staff and 
students closed at the end of January. Once it closes the top two winners will be 
published as the front and back cover. 

●​ Raise Your Voice kicked off the month with their Meet and Greet Mondays 
○​ Club members joined elementary students as they arrived at school and gifted them 

inspirational bracelets. 
○​ Club leaders hosted a booth at the 2025 Through a New Lens event at the Rothschild 

Convention Center. This was an opportunity to showcase the work of the club to the 
Wausau community. 

○​ The January “Toilet Talk” theme was dealing with peer pressure 
●​ Life Tools Grant 

○​ Mrs. Cerny finished her groups at the end of January.  This program teaches 8 tools to 
better self-regulation and self-esteem. 

●​ The 8th grade students participating in the DC Trip had a meeting at the end of January. 
○​ The meeting addressed questions from students and families, there was an update on 

the itinerary, and students chose their room groups.  
○​ There are a total of 26 signed up, including Mrs Cerny.   

■​ For every 15 registrations a coupon was given for a staff to go to chaperone at no 
cost 

●​ Upward Bound came at the end of January to talk with the 8th grade students 
●​ Our WEB program received a $1000 grant from the Community Benefit program through 

Aspirus Health and The Tomahawk Community Thrift Store Grant for $1500 
 
Communication & Community Engagement 
Current Work 

●​ TMS February Newsletter 
●​ District Showcase Night - February 13th from 4-7pm 

 
District Workforce 
Current Work 

●​ TMS Staff Spotlights 
○​ Mrs. Ewart 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GIMGk2bj6y3PYp7iuuJwGl3QYh7rsWEg/view?usp=sharing
https://secure.smore.com/n/0r4vk
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t9j8d6gEbBkOLjZ-7nSSqYHDvfV6HJ6f/view?usp=drive_link


 
○​ Mrs. Sineni 

●​ TMS Building Leadership team  
○​ Working on a narrative for our Hatchet Pride Life Skills rubric to be shared with parents 

via EduClimber 
■​ Students will have ratings from their teachers and will have a self-assessment 

ratings 
○​ Continued discussion and work with Mr. Schommer on Canvas implementation  
○​ Discussion on the next round of the Student Connection Survey 

■​ Students will be completing this in early February 
○​ BLT is working on planning a winter staff activity 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1WTtTReB5eYSZ5FvB4q1l7v_3JOMSgrXy/view?usp=drive_link

